40:31 Eagles "State of the Program" Newsletter

Website: www.4031ministries.org

Twitter: @4031_ministries



2017 Year End Newsletter

As we wrap up 2017 and year number two for our organization I want to thank everyone on behalf of 40:31 Ministries for their encouragement, support, and efforts put into the growth of our organization. We are constantly looking to grow and improve while sticking to the foundation of our core values. We as an organization realize that this is not possible without REAL families being apart of the organization, for that we thank you!

2017 brought about many great challenges and opportunities to continue our movement within our community. From the basketball court where our seven spring teams fared very well to real life occurrences, such as Hurricane Harvey in Houston, our young people showed what being a REAL man/woman is all about. Throughout this newsletter we will recap just some of the many great ways we were able to move our community locally and nationally.

Lastly, as we hit the Winter season in stride and approach spring season, I want to preview a few bullet points of our vision for the upcoming season. *Empowerment* will be a word used quite frequently among our various coaches. Our vision as an organization is to truly empower these young men and women to take ownership over their individual goals, basketball and non-basketball related, to take ownership over the culture of their teams, and lastly, we strive to empower them to be confident decision makers, on and off the court. We feel that young people today have so many decisions made for them that we as a program can do a better job helping them set goals, create action plans of how to achieve those goals, and make decisions according to those same goals with *intention* and *purpose*. This is something that will require full support and a growth mindset from everyone including coaches, players, and families. *Failure will become an inevitable for each individual at some point throughout this process. That is where true growth will come in to play.* I speak on behalf of the entire organization when I say that we are extremely excited for spring 2018 we will be sure to make it even better for our players, families, and the community around us.

Thank you everyone for your continued support! Good luck in the Winter season and we wish everyone a very Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year!

All the Best,

Tyler Dietz
Director Of Development
40:31 Ministries
tdietz@4031ministries.org



Want to Give?

Your donations to the ministry are much welcomed and appreciated. We can assure you that your money will be put to good use and will allow us to multiply in our community movement. Info on write offs can be done easily via email!



- Over 50 players in the program
- \$800 Value/Player
- Every player Scholarshiped 75%+
- Hoops for Houston (Hurricane Relief)
- 150 Boxes of clothing & necessitie Ma
- 2nd Annual Turkey Giveaway
- 16 Turkeys given away between the Liberty Twp & Hamilton Communities.
- Over \$500 in Kroger gift cards.
- Camps, Clinics, Small Group/TeamTrainings w/ over 200 players
- 26 Young Men/Women coming to the Lord!!!!

Please visit <u>www.4031ministries.org</u> Email 4031ministries@gmail.com